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December 26, 2018

Mr. Ed Scofield

District 2 Nevada County Supervisor
Eric Rood Administrative Center
950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 200
Nevada City, CA 95959

Subject: Nevada County Agricultural Advisory Commission Resignation
Dear Mt. Scofield:

Brenda and I are moving to Amarillo, Texas to retire and place our time and effort to family,
travel in the U. S. and Italy, church volunteer activities, and home improvement projects.
Therefore, I am submitting my resignation from Nevada County Agricultural Advisory
Commission (AAC) effective January 1, 2019.

Our decision was not easy to move as we have enjoyed meeting and working with an
exceptional group of dedicated folks involved in and out of agriculture, not just in Nevada
County but throughout the world. In addition, we will miss the people we have met and the
relationships we have cemented on a personal level. More importantly, I have greatly
appreciated your support as your representative on the AAC.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance or provide any additional
information on topics or issues while appointed to the Nevada County Agricultural
Advisory Commission.

Sincerely,
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Terry R. Jochim

Cc: Chris de Nijs,
Nevada County Agricultural Commissioner






